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             NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Young Voices 

We've had some great feedback from parents, children and 
staff who attended Young Voices last week! The children 
enjoyed learning the songs and dance moves and we were 
treated to a sneak peek before they performed at 
Manchester Arena. The atmosphere and vastness of the 
event makes it an experience to remember! Thank you to 
Mrs Law and Mrs Wood for all their hard work organising 
the event and to Miss Snelson and Miss Taylor who helped 
on the day. 
Dance Platform 
Year 5 and 6 have been practising hard for their evacuee-
themed dance ready to perform at the Ulverston Dance 
Platform next week. It's looking fantastic and Lucy, the 
dance teacher, has been really impressed with their 
dedication and enthusiasm. 
 
Save the Date 
There are some key dates coming up that I wanted to make 
you aware of: 
 

Residential parent meetings for years 
3 - 6 (residential letters will go out 
before this date) 

Monday 6th March 2:45 – 3:15pm in school – Year 5 and 6 parents 
Monday 6th March 3:15 – 3:45pm in school – Year 3 and 4 parents 

Parents Evening (Sign-up sheets will 
be in the entrance from next half-
term) 

Thursday 9th March 

Additional Bank Holiday for the King's 
Coronation (school closed) 

Monday 8th May 

Please see overleaf for other dates for the term. 
 
Gymnastics 
We are so proud of the gymnasts who represented 
our school at the cluster gymnastics competition. 
They all did an amazing job and their impeccable 
behaviour and excellent teamwork was recognised 
by other schools. An extra well done to the KS1 
group who are through to the next round!  
Water Workshop 
Year 5 and 6 enjoyed a water workshop from 
United Utilities teaching them concepts such as 
what we use water for, how much we use, where our water comes from and goes as well as how they can 
save water. They came up with their own water promises and were encouraged to teach others what they’d 
learnt.  
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Clubs 
Next half term, we have a selection of after school clubs available. These include KS1 rugby, Judo and Year 6 
SATs Club. Letters for these have gone out separately. 
Reindeer Run 
This week, the children had a fab time completing the Reindeer Run around our school field. Thank you for 
all the sponsorships.  
Engineering Project 
We are completing an engineering project in school. The children have already experienced an online 
interview session with an engineer and soon they will embark on their design project.  
World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March and we would like to invite the children to come into school 
dressed as a book character. Please don’t feel that you need to go out and buy a costume – there are lots of 
characters that you can create from the wardrobe they already have.  
FOLS (Friends of Lindale School) 
FOLS organise lots of fun events for the children (such as the Christmas Raffle, discos and movie nights) in 
order to raise money for school. Without FOLS, we wouldn't be able to offer all of the trips and experiences 
that we do. FOLS need new members. Let Mrs Wood know if you are interested in helping to raise money 
for school with FOLS. 
VIP 
We love celebrating VIP each week in school! VIPs are chosen on a Monday and their special celebration 
assembly is on the following Friday, which their families are invited to attend. If you need more notice to be 
able to attend your child’s VIP assembly, please talk to your class teacher who will try their best to 
accommodate this.  
Paper Copies 
As suggested by one of our KS2 children, we are sending out our communications via email as much as 
possible in order to be more eco-friendly. If you require paper copies of our communications, please let Mrs 
Wood know.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Curwen 
Dates 

Friday 10th February Lucy Everett dance with year 5 and 6 

Friday 10th February FOLS Valentine’s Disco 

Monday 13th February Jenny Cooper gymnastics with KS2 

Monday 13th February Year 5 and 6 church visit 

Wednesday 15th February KS2 Dance Platform evening performance 

Friday 17th February Break up for half-term 

Monday 27th February Children return to school 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day (we invite the children to come into school dressed as a 

book character) 

Friday 10th March R – Y6 Yoga and Mental Health workshop at various points throughout the 

day 

20th – 25th March Science Week 

Wednesday 22nd March Mad Science workshops KS1/KS2 

Monday 27th March Class photos 

Friday 31st March Break up for the Easter holidays 

Monday 17th April Children return to school 
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